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From: Lillian Klurman <sail375@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 2:55 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: sail375@yahoo.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Lillian Klurman in Toms River, New Jersey

I feel that the CFTc must rethink their postion on guarranteed IB's. My IB has given me excellent service. Quite frankly 1
feel much more comfortable with their counsel as an independent advisor than with the brokers.

The guarranteed IB removes an important check and balance in this industry that must be preserved.
Please stop trying to fix enforecement problems by eliminating good services that the trader comes to rely upon.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/




